
       
November 19, 2013   

Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto ON M5H 2N2   

Dear Chair and Members,  

RE: Parking Regulations on Fulton Avenue Between Broadview and Jackman Avenues  

SUMMARY:  

In June 2013, Toronto and East York Community Council approved changes in parking regulations 
on Fulton Avenue, between Broadview Avenue and Jackman Avenue that resulted in alternate side 
parking during the daytime hours on a monthly basis. Upon implementation residents have 
expressed concerns with alternate side parking during the winter months.    

RECOMMENDATION:  

It is recommended that Toronto and East York Community Council:  

1. Request the Director, Transportation Services, to report to Toronto and East York 
Community Council, at its meeting of January 15, 2014 to amend the alternate side parking 
regulations on Fulton Avenue, between Broadview Avenue and Jackman Avenue, to 
maintain parking on only one side during the winter months.   

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,    

Mary Fragedakis 
City Councillor 
Ward 29, Toronto – Danforth   


